
1

From: Courtney Perry 
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 5:54 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: Opposition to the new City Council District maps

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Dear Commissioners,  
 
I am opposed to the new City Council District maps. The newly drawn section that includes Precincts 212, 221, 307, 318, 338 
from District 10 to District 8 makes District 8 too large in population, which would dilute the representation we currently have in 
SW Austin.  
 
We encourage you to use the boundary of Eanes ISD as the natural boundary of the District and revert to the original maps 
submitted by the committee. 
 
Thank you,  
Courtney Perry  
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